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July 23, 2002

DepEd Memorandum
» No. 128, s.2002

To Regional Directors
School Division/City Superintendents
Elementary and Secondary School Principals

Re Payment of Honorarium of DepEd Personnel/Teachers in
connection with the Synchronized Barangay and Sangguniang
Kabataan Elections

With reference to DepEd Memorandum No. 120 dated July 10, 2002 ,
please be advised that we have received several reports from teachers that, up
to now, they have not yet received their honorarium of Eight Hundred Pesos
each. Please note that under said memo, this honorarium should have been
received not later than July 16, 2002.

In this regard, please monitor and ensure compliance of all
Superintendents and Principals with said DepEd Memorandum.

K. - Z . IMl-\l..--:
Ramon C. Bacani
Undersecretary

“Bawat Graduate, Bayani at Marangal”




Reference:
DepEd Memorandum: (No. 120, s. 2002)

Aliotment: 1—(D.O. 50-97)

To be indicated in the Perpetual index
under the following subjects:

ELECTION
PAYMENT
TEACHERS




